
 

 

 

 

 
 Enquiries to: Paul Jackson 
 :  6238 2861 
 : jacksonp@hobartcity.com.au 
 Our Ref: 15/153-652; 16/119 
   

17 August 2022 

Inquiry Secretary 
Parliament House 
HOBART TAS 7000 
Via Email: utas@parliament.tas.gov.au. 

Dear Sir/Madam 

CITY OF HOBART SUBMISSION - INQUIRY INTO THE 
PROVISIONS OF THE UNIVERSITY OF TASMANIA ACT 1992 

I am writing to provide you with the City of Hobart’s submission towards the inquiry 
into the provisions of the University of Tasmania Act 1992. 

In accordance with the Council Resolution from 1 August 2022, the Council submits 
the attached documents via the link below for the consideration of the Legislative 
Council Select Committee. 

https://hobartcitycouncil.sharefile.com/d-s5647aea54f1f4695b8a471f374c068d7  

The context for this submission is the University’s proposed relocation to the Hobart 
CBD and the community engagement process undertaken by the University.   

The attached material consists of: 

• A report considered by the Council following a public meeting pursuant to a 
petition submitted to the Council in accordance with Part 6 of the Local 
Government Act 1993.  This also includes a list of resolutions adopted by that 
public meeting. 

• A series of previous reports and correspondence which were included as 
attachments to a report responding to a Notice of Motion from an elected 
member in relation to the University’s proposed relocation into the CBD. 

Yours faithfully 

 
 
 
 

(Kelly Grigsby) 
CHIEF EXECUTIVE OFFICER 
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